
Friday Night Announcements – September 13, 2024 
 

The Flowers on the Bima are dedicated by the Lane family in honor of Jesse’s Bat Mitzvah and by 
Harold Gross in memory of his wife, Lori  

The Oneg is sponsored by the Lane Family in honor of Jesse’s Bat Mitzvah   

Saturday, September 14 at 9:00am - Conservative Shabbat & Torah Service  

Saturday September 14 at 11:00am – Jesse Monack, daughter of Jodie Lane, will be called to the 
Torah as Bat Mitzvah 

Sunday, September 15 at 4:00pm – TBA Uncorked!  
Enjoy hors d'oeuvres and Israeli wines and spirits. Make your selections; Preorder option 
available. 
 
Wednesday, September 18, 7:30pm-9:00pm - Return Again: An Exploration of the Hashiveinu 
Prayer through Music and Text with Cantor Lauren Phillips Fogelman - In Person 
 
Tuesday, September 24, 7:30pm-9:00pm - Hacking the Holydays: Easy ways to Find Deeper 
Meaning in the High Holyday Experience with Rabbi David Holtz - In Person 
 
Help Support Literacy by filling a backpack!  
Please consider donating to our annual, exciting “back to school” effort. This benefits Pre-K to 
2nd grade students who are part of La Asociacion de Familias Hispanas de los Tarrytowns 
(AFHT).  
 $68 fills one backpack.  We will purchase supplies with your donations.  
Donate online or call the Temple office 
 
 


